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Welcome back after what we hope was an enjoyable Easter break. We can’t 

quite believe that we are now in our last term. May we take this time to say 

how much we have enjoyed working with the class this year! 

Thank you very much for all of your support this year! 

Mrs McGlade and Mrs Dorren. 

Literacy 
Our writing this term will be 

mainly functional, reporting on 

events to do with the Scottish 

Wars of Independence. 

In reading, we will be looking at a 

variety of skills linked to our 

topic, including evaluating 

sources, taking notes and looking 

at bias.   

In French we will be learning to 

describe clothing and appearance. 

Numeracy/Maths 

This term will focus on 

fractions and decimals and we 

will continue to consolidate all 

learning in P5, particularly 

multiplication and division, as 

well as looking at applying our 

learning in word problems.  

In maths we will be learning 

more about 2D and 3D shape 

and angles. 

 

Health & Wellbeing  
We will be continuing to look at 

friendships and sorting conflicts this 

term through drama and circle times. 

Our P.E days are on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays. Please make sure that full 

kit is in school. Your child should bring a 

named water bottle to school with them 

every day with water only. Please 

ensure children have a warm coat in 

school for outdoor activities. 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
Our exciting last topic this term is the Scottish Wars of Independence 

where the children will have the opportunity to learn not only the 

historical events, but how to source and organise information 

independently. We would also like the children to prepare a short talk on 

a chosen aspect of this topic; information for this will follow. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Class Trip to Bannockburn; Tues 

15th May 

P5 Class assembly; Friday 8th 

June 

School BBQ ; Friday 15th June 

Thursdays – we have a series of 

lessons from High School music 

teachers. 


